
C.R.O.S. FOOD DONATION  
 

Our C.R.O.S. food pantry is running 
low! Please consider bringing in some 
food items. Donation items used on a  
regular basis include: 
 Canned meat: tuna, chicken, Spam,   
     ham 
 Canned vegetables 
 Canned fruit 
 Cans or packages of soup 
 Boxes of macaroni and cheese 
 Spaghetti and tomato sauce 
 Peanut butter 
 Rice 
 Dried or canned beans 

Stewardship Corner 

from your Finance Team 

For the week of Sunday,  April 17, 2016 
 

Contributions & gifts  

for ministry and property              $4,191.00 
  
Average weekly receipts needed      $9,660.00 

for ministry and property 
 
Surplus or (Deficit)         ($5,469.00) 

 
The birds are flying north for the summer; 

We’ll miss their happy songs and faces. 

Can’t wait for their return in the Fall; 

To hear about their other friends and places! 

 

HAPPY SUMMER TO YOU ALL!  
 

 

 

 

 

The Pastoral Care Team is an active and vital ministry of  

our church. The group’s main goal is to provide pastoral  

care—an ancient model of emotional and spiritual 

support—to those who may need a card, a phone call, 

a prayer, or a visit. We meet people at their point of  

need and provide service to them. We act on behalf of  

the church—whether it is visiting someone in the  

hospital, or sending a get-well or sympathy card.  

Members of this ministry team include Dr. John Griswold, Pastor David  

Broadbent, Dollie Crist, Carrie Curtis, Sue Hamm, Sally Henderson, and  

Janet VanBelois. If you have any questions or would like more information  

about this group, please contact Carrie Curtis in the church office (561) 746-8116. 

More About Our Church Ministries 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY MESSENGER    

Find out what’s going on at FUMC! 

Worship Services 9 & 10:30 

                                                                                  April 24, 2016 

Come join the Gatherers’ for a scrumptious Tea Luncheon at Teapots 

and Treasures on Friday, May 20th at 1:00 P.M.  Please sign-up at the  

Welcome Center if you plan to attend.  Teapots and Treasures is located 

in the Loggerhead Plaza across from the Loggerhead Marinelife Center: 

14137 US Highway 1,  

    Juno Beach, Florida, 33408 

    561-881-0447 

   (www.teapotsandtreasurescafe.com)  

          UNTIL WE MEET AGAIN 

 

This is the last Sunday Pastor David and 

Paulette Broadbent will be with us until 

October.  They are headed up to their 

Blueberry Cottage in Maine. We will 

miss you,  but wish you safe travels—no 

speeding in your Nissan 350 Z!—and fun 

adventures with family and friends. God 

be with you till we meet again. . . in  

October! 


